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Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 
 
A belated, Happy New year; 2023 marks a significant landmark for our year 11 students as this will be the year when 
they complete their GCSE examinations. We want all our students to get the best outcomes in their examinations 
and take every opportunity to do so. 
 
We are now working extremely hard with our year 11 students to prepare them for their next mock examinations, 
week commencing 20/02/22 (straight after February half term). The biggest improvements students can make within 
their subjects before their mock examinations will be a result of full engagement, participation and working hard in 
their lessons and at home, throughout every week leading up to their exams. 
 
To supplement the taught curriculum, we are continuing to offer intervention within school and after school, on a 
weekly basis, as shown in the table below: 
 

Day Subject 

Monday Staff training 

Tuesday English 

Wednesday Maths 

Thursday options 

Friday Science 

 
 
We will also take the opportunity to work with some students during tutor time and core PE time all to provide the 
opportunity for students to reach their potentially in the forthcoming mock examinations. 
 
If you need support with any of the information above, please let us know.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Mr. Ray 
Deputy Headteacher 
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